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The State of Oregon has done nothing but harm childen.  Look no further than the 

current firing of the Oregon Youth Authority director who let child abuse reports back 

up with no action.  Oregon does not care for the children in its care and it will get 

even worse with this bill  Leave our kids alone!! 

 

VOTE NO 


